
CHICO EQUESTRIAN ASSOCIATION 

November 11, 2015 Meeting 

Location:             Brooks & Brooks Office 
Guest Speaker:  Holly Keeler/ NVADG 
 
 
Meeting Called to Order: 7:10 pm 
 
Minutes:  Oct. minutes were sent to all board members. Motion to approve by Jeff, 2

nd
 by Kathleen.   

All approved. 
 
Treasurer Report: Report sent to all board members.  Motion to approve by Sue, 2

nd
 by Kathleen McFarren. 

 All approved. 
 
Committees: Scholarship:  Donna had no information to report 
Membership:   Will need an updated membership list by Rae. 
 
Planned Events: Donna gave a report on the Halloween fun day.  We had a huge turnout.  Nice to see so many 
kids having fun as well as a few adults.  Mike BBQed.  We made around $700.00.  Thanks goes to Lorie’s son, 
Donna’s nephew and Tammy’s daughter and exchange student for helping us out a lot.   
 
Turkey Trot:  ??? Lorie asked if anyone interested.  No interest 
Possible New Years’ ride, weather permitting. 
No December meeting due to Club Holiday party.  Dec. 11

th
 at the Veach’s house. Gift exchange, potluck and 

byob. 
 
It was decided to honor both Jan Sneed and Kathleen Woodard at the Christmas party with a plaque and gift.   
Deni volunteered to find the gifts.  Deni made a motion to spend $50.00 each for the gifts, and give Kathleen an 
honorary membership.  2

nd
 by Jeff, all approved. 

 
Old Business:  Signs in the park.  Bryan was not present to update members on signage. 
 
New Business: Planting trees.  Lorie, Jan and Donna met with Danielle Baxter from Butte Environmental Agency 
to discuss the planting and placement of trees around our arena grounds.  They have blue oak and valley oak 
seedlings, approx. 50 for us.  Location to plant included behind the bleachers and over by the dressage arena.  
Planting dates available are Nov. 21, Dec. 13, and Dec. 19

th
. It was suggested by Lorie that we take pictures and 

submit to the ER.  Dec. 13
th
 is the proposed date to plant.  Lorie will send out an email.  Another person who may 

be able to help us plant more shade type trees is Charles Withrum. 
 
Announcements:  Megan Grove talked about doing a Yoga presentation in Feb. or March.  Would be great for 
balance and riding.  Deni mentioned watching a movie on iTunes - “Unbranded”. 
 
Motion to adjourn: Motion by Donna, 2

nd
 by Kathleen.  All approved. 

 
Next meeting will be Tuesday Jan.  12. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Donna Mathis 
CEA Secretary 
 
 


